
Volunteer program updates
We are updating our 
volunteer application 
and background check 
processes. Volunteers 
must fill out a new 
application for the  
2018-19 school year 
online.

We’re going digital! Updated 
volunteer application and 
background check processes will be 
completed August 1.

• Updated system will make it easier
for volunteers and school staff

• Background checks will be more
thorough

https://www.everettsd.org/volunteer




